
 
 
 

 

 

 

STATE BAND CHAMPIONSHIPS – INFORMATION NOTE 
 

The Jasper Road Performing Band will be performing at the State Band Championships held 
at the Joan Sutherland Performing Arts Centre in Penrith. 

 
The Performing Band will be attending the Championships on Sunday 25 August starting at 
9:30am. 

 
Students will need to be transported to the venue by a parent or carer. Please ensure students are 
at the venue no later than 9:20am, with their instrument and sheet music ready to warm up. 
Students are to wear their band shirt, black pants and black socks and black leather shoes. 

 
The address for the venue is: 597 High Street, Penrith. Students will be performing in Q Theatre 
(Hall 2). 

 
For parents wishing to attend the performance, please see the information panel below.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you for your attendance at this                 event and we look forward to showcasing your child in the 
band. 

 
Regards, 

 
Band Committee 


